
REVISED HOUSING LEASE PET DEPOSIT PROPOSAL 
SISD Special Meeting 

June 29, 2016 

 
UPDATE 
The District consulted with Southeast Island Education Association (SIEA) regarding the 
housing lease pet deposit proposal after the June 10, 2016 Special Meeting.  Both SIEA and the 
District are planning to enter collective bargaining to negotiate a new collective agreement 
during Fall 2016.  SIEA representatives requested that the District wait until collective 
bargaining to address the pet deposit.  The District agreed. 
 
 
UPDATED PROPOSAL 
Address the Housing Lease Pet Deposit Proposal during collective bargaining with SIEA 
during Fall 2016. 
 


